
Fund transfer for P5359 Supporting Afghan Educators 

The payment for this project was not straightforward since there is not direct banking 
available to transfer funds to Afghanistan.  We worked with Steve Brown of LJGT Rotary 
Club.  We transferred the $4,200  to the LJGT Rotary Club Foundation( see check request in 
Document section of application).  Steve sends funds monthly through an informal 
process.  Our funds were included in larger amounts of these monthly funds.  

The Del Mar funds were transferred as listed: 

1.  October 2024    $650 
2. November 2024 $250 
3. December 2024 $250 
4. January 2025 $1050 
5. February 2025 $2000  


